Mr. David Columbus
Lincoln St
Harrah, OK 73045
February 20, 2010
Mr. Peter Ross
Scholarship Committee
Science Scholarship Fund
Yukon, OK 73099
Dear Mr. Ross,
I came across your website and would like to inquire about your scholarship program.  I am a student hoping to take a baccalaureate degree in Biology next year.  However, I do not have the financial capacity to pursue the degree on my own.  I have been working during my spare time to finish my studies but this may not be enough to pay for tuition and other expenses as well as my living expenses if I take a college degree.
I wish to inquire about your requirements and qualifications for application as well the details of your scholarship program.  I have a good academic record and I hope that I will be qualified to be one of your scholars.
Thank you.  I hope for your prompt response on this matter.
Respectfully,
David Columbus

